
From:  Andrew Dilnot 
Sent: 24 March 2016 17:11 
To:  

Cc:  
Subject: Letter from Sir Andrew Dilnot to Bernard Jenkin MP 24 March 2016 
 
Dear Mr Jenkin, 

 

Please find attached a letter from Sir Andrew Dilnot in response to your letter of 10 March.  

 

We would like to publish this exchange of correspondence on the UK Statistics Authority website. I would 

be grateful if you could confirm that you are happy for us to do so. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

(See attached file: Letter from Sir Andrew Dilnot to Bernard Jenkin MP 24 March 2016.pdf) 




